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iCATS-i2i RESEARCH PROJECT RANDOMISATION OUTCOME 
  

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you know our Year 4 classes are participating in the iCATS-i2i research project. Those of 

you who completed the initial questionnaires will be receiving a letter letting you know that 

our school has been randomly allocated to the ‘Usual School Practice’ group.  

  

This means that the research team will ask participating children, parents/carers and class 

teacher to complete follow-up questionnaires three times over the next 2 years.   

 

Parents/carers will not receive feedback on initial questionnaire responses and will not be 

offered the online and telephone support programme.  At the end of the project, parents/carers 

will be offered written (electronic) versions of the content of the online programme. 

 

If you have any questions about the next stages of the project, please do get in touch with the 

iCATS-i2i team (01865 618175; icats@psych.ox.ac.uk). 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
 

Mrs A Jocelyn 

Head of School 
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